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Beloved sons and daughters,

It is a joy for Us to visit you here in your parish, with its church, schools and hospital. You live near
the home of the Representative of the Pope, and you are all very dear to the heart of the Pope
himself.

We would like to visit every parish in Africa, and speak to every one of Our faithful sons and
daughters. We are so happy to see your ,smiling faces, to look into your eyes, to tell you of Our
affection.

Always rejoice in your Catholic Faith. It will sustain you in your sorrow, it will bring you light in the
darkness of suffering, it will increase your happiness in times of health and prosperity. Remain
close to your church, where Our Lord Himself has freely desired to live among you and console
you with His Real Presence. And pray to Him for yourselves and your dear ones, and also that He
may grant the gift of Faith to all your brothers in Uganda and in all Africa.

With all Our heart, We bestow upon you and your children, upon your priests and religious, and
upon your beloved parish, Our Apostolic Blessing.
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